
   
 

These webinars are a final product of projects supported in part by the Washington Department of Fish and 
Wildlife’s Estuary and Salmon Restoration Program (ESRP). ESRP includes a Learning Program, which funds 
science projects of regional importance to advance learning about ecosystem and habitat restoration strategies 
for the purpose of increasing the efficiency and effectiveness of future capital restoration projects. 

 

                                                                                                                                         

ESRP Learning Program Webinar  
 

Fine-scale movement of juvenile salmon to inform tidal fish passage 
restoration in Puget Sound 

Presented by 
Padraic Smith, PE & Doris Small (retired) of the Washington Department  

of Fish and Wildlife  
 

2–3 PM on Wednesday, December 11th 
REGISTER HERE 

                 
 

 

A recording of the webinar & the associated report will be made available on the Salish Sea Restoration Platform 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_-yFqnr2qRkuO0YOkyDUQ7A
https://salishsearestoration.org/wiki/Welcome_to_Salish_Sea_Restoration
https://wdfw.wa.gov/species-habitats/habitat-recovery/puget-sound/esrp#esrp-grants

